
 

 

 

 

 

 

INVITATION TO BID 
 

 

OACAC Head Start is now accepting sealed bids for our Fleet Management Contract to include 

management, maintenance, repairs, and secure summer storage of 28 of our “kindergarten size”, 18-27 

passenger shuttle buses.  Bidders must be able to provide all services listed: Fleet Management, bus 

storage, maintenance service, and repairs. No partial bids will be accepted.   

 

See website: www.oac.ac for bid specifications and information. 

 

CONTACT:  Kathy Lorts, OACAC Head Start, at klorts@oac.ac  

 

Pre-Bid Conference: March 18, 2020 

 OACAC Head Start Director and Director of Professional Development/Transportation will be 

available for questions, etc., from 3:30 p.m. – 4:30 p.m., March 18, 2020 in the   OACAC 

Head Start Conference Room, 215 S. Barnes, Springfield, MO. 65802.   

Please RSVP to Kathy Lorts @ klorts@oac.ac if you plan to attend. 

Bid Due Date: 4:00pm, Thursday, March 26, 2020 

 Bids received after the due date will not be considered. 

 Bids may be mailed to Kathy Lorts, OACAC Head Start, 215 S. Barnes Avenue, Springfield, 

MO. 65802 or hand-delivered.  

Bid Award and Start of Contract: 

 Bid will be awarded no later than Friday, April 17, 2020.   

 Contract agreement must be signed no later than May 1, 2020.  
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